
Buíochas 
As we welcome in 2017, we acknowledge the goodness and generosity of 
our Parishioners throughout the year. We are blessed to have such an 
extraordinary number of people who are actively involved in the life of the 
Parish. 
We acknowledge the work of the Parish Pastoral Council, Parish Finance 
Committee, and those who distribute the Parish envelopes. A special thank 
you to Fr. Pat Currivan, our Sacristans, Eucharistic Ministers, Readers, 
Baptismal Group, organisers of Eucharistic Adoration, our Collectors, 
Counters, Altar Servers and their Parents and Guardians, Parish 
safeguarding representatives, Church cleaners, Car park stewards,  those 
who help with the flowers and those who maintain our church grounds 
and cemeteries. Thank you to all involved in the Music Ministry in our 
Parish Choirs, Choir Directors and our Musicians. To all who help to make 
our Christmas ceremonies so special in the parish. 
To the members of the Boards of Management and Teachers of our 
schools, to our ‘Do This In Memory Committee’ and to all parish and 
community organisations who enhance and improve the quality of life for a 
great number of people.. 
 Thank you to all who continue to contribute so generously to the finance 
of the parish and priests during the year. (Please note all cheques given to 
the parish must be made payable to CAHERCONLISH PAROCHIAL A/C. 
 All who lend support within the community contribute to the growth of 
the Parish, bringing us closer together and closer to God, making us one 
communion, one body. 

TRÓCAIRE   PRESENTATION 

MILLENNIUM  CENTRE:      THURSDAY  2ND  MARCH   2017 

Climate  Change  - Climate  Justice 

A Presentation by Trócaire on the Challenge of Climate Change in our 
world, as spoken about by Pope Francis in his letter- 

Laudato Si -   Care of Our Common Home. 

Together we are the solution to Climate Injustice 

   CAHERCONLISH/CAHERLINE 

 PARISH  PASTORAL  NEWSLETTER 

     ISSUE 1                 JANUARY  2017 

 

Priests of the Parish:  Fr. Roy Donovan P.P:  (087) 2225150 
   Fr. Pat Currivan.           (061) 351248 
Weekday Masses: Caherconlish 9.30am- Caherline 10am 
Sunday Masses: Caherline 10am-Caherconlish 11am. 
Sacristan:  Caherline Mr. J. O’Donnell (087) 7582354 
Sacristan:  Caherconlish Mr. Pa O’Connell. High Street. 
Adoration: Caherline Tuesday after 10am Mass until 11.30am. 
  Caherconlish Adoration takes place each week day after the 
  9.30am Mass until 11am.  
Marriage: Contact Fr. Roy Donovan P.P: 

              A minimum of 3 months notice is required. 
Baptism:  Saturday at 5pm and Sunday 12noon. 
Five weeks notice is required. Request forms for Baptism are available in 
Sacristy or online at www.ccpp.ie  Complete your form with date and 
details for Baptism. Return the completed form to the Sacristy. No date for 
Baptism can be finalised until completed form is received. A member of 
the Baptismal Team will contact you to finalise date and details. 
Parish Pastoral Website:  www.ccpp.ie  Emailinfo@ccpp.ie.Diocesan 
website www.cashel-emly.ie to keep you up to date with what is 
happening in our Diocese. 

The GIVING  TREE  for  the  Hospice: 

The Giving Tree in Caherconlish Church -the idea is that you take a label 

and write your intention on it for the living or deceased, place the label on 

the Tree and give a donation to Milford Hospice in the box provided. We 

are blessed to have a facility of its calibre so near us where people are 

treated with the highest of respect, dignity and compassion. Your 

intentions are included in all Masses. 

http://www.ccpp.ie/
http://www.ccpp.ie/
mailto:info@ccpp.ie
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JANUARY  FEAST  DAYS 

Sunday 1st January:   50th World day of Peace. 

Friday 6th Jan:  Feast of the Epiphany of the Lord 

 (Holy day of Obligation) Three Wise Ones come to the Crib! 

 Eve of Holy Day, Thursday Vigil Mass in Caherconlish at 7.30pm. 

Friday 6th    Mass Caherline 10am – Caherconlish 11am. 

Sunday 8th       The Celebration of the Baptism of the Lord. 
The Season of Christmas ends with this celebration.  We are very grateful 
to those who donated our Christmas Trees and decorated the Churches 
over the Christmas with cribs, paintings, flowers etc. 
The Theme for Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 18-25th January is  
‘Reconciliation- the Love of Christ compels us’. 

DO  THIS  IN  MEMORY  MASS: 

Takes place on Saturday 21st January at the 6.30pm Vigil Mass in 
Caherconlish; our young musicians will perform at this Mass. 
              Caherline:        Communion Day Saturday 13th May at 11am. 

Caherconlish:  Communion Day Saturday 20th May at 11am. 

NEW  READERS  AND   EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS 

We welcome our new Readers and Eucharistic Ministers. We thank them 
for joining these Ministries in our Parish. New people are always welcome 
as Liturgical Ministers. 

CHRISTMAS  MARKET/PARISH SWITCHES ON THE 

 CHRISTMAS  TREE  LIGHTS. 

On Sunday 4th December the Parish switched on the Christmas Tree 
Lights. It was a lovely way for the community to start preparation for 
Christmas with carols and music set amongst the festive Christmas market 
at the Millennium Centre. 
This year tickets were given to children present at the Christmas Market, 
and a draw took place at 3.30pm. Alan Whelan held the lucky ticket and 
relished the honour of switching on the Tree Lights. Sincere thanks to the 
Millennium Centre for their continued support and lovely refreshments, 
and to our wonderful musicians led by Valerie, Eoghan  and Markus. 

ANNIVERSARY  MASSES  FOR  JANUARY  2017 

CAHERCONLISH 

 

Saturday 7th    Michael and Teresa Warren, Hillview Drive. 

Sunday 8th  Pat and Kathleen, Minihan, Beechview Gardens,  

    Joan Cooke, Rural Estate. 

Saturday 14th   Jack and Eileen Riordan, High Street. 

Sunday 15th  Willie and Lilly Fanning, Knockatanna,  

   Tom and Mary Holmes, Clashbane.  

Saturday 21st Eileen Lennon, 100 Acres. 

Saturday 28th  John and Kitty Stack, Shrahane East,  

   Catherine O’Connell, Hillview Drive. 

Sunday 29th  John O’Connor, Knockatanna.   

 

 

CAHERLINE 

Friday 6th  Thady Ryan and Son Tim, Ballybrood. 

Sunday 8th  Joan O’Brien, and her parents  

   William and Sarah Bourke, Ballyhobin.   

Sunday 15th  Maureen Barrett, Castle-erkin,  

                Laurence and Bridie Ryan and their daughter Mary, 

   The Forge, Caherline,  

Thursday 19th  Thomas Ryan, Rockfarm,  Mass  at 7.30pm. 

MAY  THEY  REST  IN  PEACE 

 

 

    WE  OFFER  PRAYERS  AND  SYMPATHY  to the families  of  

     Hanora (Tilly) Berkery, Castle-erkin, and Sean Holland,           

     Gallaboula, who died during December. 

     May they rest in peace. 


